I ( ¥ second harvest

HEARTLAND

February 18, 2022

Shirdi Saibaba Prayer Center, Inc.
Satya Bajjuri

PO Box 157

Chaska, MN 55318

Dear Satya and team,

From all of us at Second Harvest Heartland, we would like to extend our thanks to everyone at
Shirdi Saibaba Prayer Center for your generous support over the past 17 years. Through your long-
time and dedicated partnership in the fight to end hunger, your community has gone above and
beyond to provide help for those experiencing food insecurity here in the Midwest. We simply
can’t share enough thanks for that.

Since 2005, Shirdi Saibaba Prayer Center has donated $36,651 to Second Harvest Heartland,
allowing us and our network of more than 1,000 food shelf and meal program partners to provide
much-needed meals to the neighbors who need them. In addition to this kind financial support,
your team has collected an abundance of food donations for us and our partners to distribute, as
well. In total, the Shirdi Saibaba community has helped to provide more than 110,000 meals
across our service area. We are blown away by this incredible support!

As much as we wish an end to COVID-19 and increased hunger was in sight, we know we have a
few tough years in front of us. This is why support from partners like you is crucial to Second
Harvest Heartland’s success. Your continued partnership is helping us distribute food and hope to
those in need. The road to recovery—one with less stress and worry—is paved with your
generosity. Thank you for playing an important part in our mission of ending hunger together.

With endless gratitude,

M. Aretbold

Maddie Archbold
Community Engagement Generalist




